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Messrs. L.D.Miles
J.K.Fowlkes

I would like to express my personal thenks ss well as the thanks of the
Smell Bircreft Engine Lepertment for your presentations and outstanding

contribution to improving the Velue stility of our technical people.

Resctions to the progrem heve teen very good snd I'm looking forwsrd
to the renewed enthusiesm which presentetions of this type generate.

Thanks sgain and test wishes for & successful company wide seminer.

Sincerely,

Fred S, Sherwin, Supervisor-Value Analysis, Bldg. 3-40, Zxt. 4555.
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